
June 2018 President’s Newsletter 

 

The heat of summer is finally here. We had a great spring with some cooler 

mornings and evenings, but it’s time for those 100+ days. With that in mind, the 

Men’s Club Monday events will now have a 7:00 AM shotgun start. This should 

help us get off the course before noon. 

There was a lot of positive feedback from the Guest Day we had a couple of 

weeks ago. Both the members and the guests enjoyed the opportunity to get 

together for an event here. Steve Prosenjak is working on the 2019 calendar. He is 

going to include 2 guest day events, one of those in season so all of the Snowbirds 

can have friends come in to play. 

Speaking of bringing in guests, the Dry Heat Tournament is scheduled for August 

6th and 7th. This is a 2 day event where members can play with either a guest or 

another member. On the afternoon of the first day there will be a Horserace 

event. So start asking your friends now to join in this fun event. The weather in 

early August is a little warm, but it’s a Dry Heat! 

The Board and General meetings scheduled for Monday June 11th, per our Event 

Calendar, will be postponed as there does not seem to be a need for them at this 

time. 

Hope everyone is enjoying their summer, no matter where you are. 

 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford 

President TLQMC  

 


